Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, July 13, 1992

Present: Philip Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule!, Michael
Oldershaw, Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:00.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of July 6th as written. Second,
Mike. All in favor. So moved.

The Selectmen discussed a request from the Contoocook Housing
Trust for a representative from Antrim to be a member of their
Board. The Trust if a nonprofit organization incorporated in
1990 with a vision of providing affordable housing and home
ownership to low and moderate income families. They are in the
process of acguiring a duplex dwelling in Antrim. The Selectmen
reviewed their individual commitments and found they were unable
to volunteer to join the Board. They will seek a gualified
person to recommend to the Trust and forward the name as soon as
possible.

Dave moved to include the salaried employees on the short term
disability insurance. Second, Mike. All in favor. So moved.

Brian Brown, Police Chief, Mike Beauchamp, Fire Chief, and Dick
Atkinson, Rescue Sguad met with the Selectmen to discuss
personnel. Dave moved to go into executive session per RSA
91:3:11a. Second Mike. All in favor. So moved.

No information from the executive session. Selectmen resumed
their regular meeting.

Beverly Tenney and Lois Harriman presented the plaque received by
the Antrim Playground Committee which they received as the
Volunteer of the Year. The plague will be placed in the Little
Town Hall.

Dave moved to appoint Gene woodworth a full member of the parks &
recreation. Second, Mike. All in favor. So moved.

Meeting adjourned 9:30 ens



